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May 1, 2018 

Ms. Elizabeth Nakanishi 
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Air Permits Program 
SSS Cordova Street 
Anchorage, Alaska 99S01 

Re: Construction Permit Application for the Alaska LNG Gas Liquefaction Facility 

Dear Ms. Nakanishi-
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The Alaska Gasline Development Corporation (AGDC) hereby submits of a construction permit application 

for the Alaska LNG Liquefaction Facility for the Department's consideration. 

This application consists of the ADEC Air Quality Construction Permit Application Project Information Form 

and multiple attachments as described in Section 11 of the Project Information Form. 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Jim Pfeiffer at (281) 896-67S4 or 

jpfeiffer@agdc.us. 

Respectfully, 

Frank T. Richards, P.E. 
Senior Vice President, Program Management 

Enclosure(s): 
ADEC Project Information Form for GTP 

Additional attachments as described in the Project Information Form 

Cc: Patrick Dunn, ADEC 
Aaron Simpson, ADEC 
Alan Schuler, ADEC 
Jim Pfeiffer, AGDC 
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